8/1/21
From The Auxiliary President:
	We are excited to launch The American Legion Post 315 new website. As president, I will keep you updated on Auxiliary news. 
	We are back to needing volunteers for the Friday Night Dinners every 2nd & 4th Friday of the month. Stop in & sign up if you would like to get involved. 
	Our annual Golf outing will be held August 21, 2021 @ Hills Golf Course. If you would like to sign up please contact Lori Booth @ 517-474-2097 or drop it off at the post. 
$260 per team $100 Hole Sponsors 
	Our next meeting is Tuesday August 10th @ 7pm. We encourage everyone to attend, the more input we receive from our members the stronger our Auxiliary will be. See you at the post!

~Jodi Wilber 
517-395-7081
